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Nimrat Johal: Director- DBAS: 408-453-6599               Cathy McKim, Manager-DBAS: 408-453-6588 
 

Bulletin: 11-013 

 

   
Date:    March 17, 2011   
 
To:   District Fiscal Directors 
 
From: Cathy McKim 
 
Re:   11- 013   Economic Impact Aid Third Apportionment of Funds from FY 2010-11 
 
The purpose of this e-mail is to notify you that the California Department of Education 
(CDE) has sent an apportionment to the State Controller’s Office for payment. This 
apportionment, in the amount of $186,890,434, is made from funds provided by Item 6110-
128-0001, of the Budget Act of 2010 (Chapter 712, Statutes of 2010). These funds support 
the Economic Impact Aid program.  
 
I have attached the letter and schedule of apportionment for your information; however it is 
available on the CDE Categorical Programs Web page at http://www.cde.ca.gov/fg/aa/ca.  
 
 
 
Please forward this information to the person(s) within your organization that need to know. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Approved: 
Nimrat Johal- Director- District Business & Advisory Services 

http://www.cde.ca.gov/fg/aa/ca


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


